
 

 

 

 

March 23 Council Meeting Rescheduled 

MARCH 20, 2020 

The Town's regular Council meeting scheduled for March 23, 2020, has been 
rescheduled to 7:00 PM on March 30, 2020.  

The meeting on March 30, 2020, will take place at the Town's Emergency Services 
Building so Council can practice social distancing. The meeting will be closed to all 
other in-person attendees. However, the Town is working to have a live stream of the 
meeting set up so residents can view the legislative process. 

Information on how residents can access the live stream is forthcoming.  
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